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December 10, 2021

Ontario Energy Board

P.O. Box 2319

2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor
Toronto ON, M4P 1E4

Re: EB-2021-0045
Dear Sirs:
This letter is to confirm that Niagara-on-the-Lake Hydro Inc. reviewed the Tariff of Rates and

Charges in the Decision and Rate Order issued by the OEB on December 9, 2021 and confirms
their completeness and accuracy.

Yours truly,

%

Jeff Klassen
VP Finance
jklassen@notlhydro.com

8 Henegan Road P.O. Box 460, Virgil, Ontario, LOS 1TO
Phone: (905) 468-4235 Fax: (905) 468-3861



